
To help keep everyone safe, please do not visit 

patients at NYGH if any of the following apply to you: 

 

1. You have any of the following symptoms: 

 

• Fever, chills or shakes 

• New or worsening cough 

• Runny nose 

• Nasal Congestion 

• Sore throat 

• Shortness of breath 

• Nausea, vomiting, diarrhea or abdominal pain 

• Difficulty swallowing 

• Reduced or absent sense of taste or smell 

 

2. You are feeling unwell. 

 

3. You are COVID-19 positive. 

 

4. You are awaiting results of a COVID-19 test. 

 

5. You are in close contact with a COVID-19 positive 

person. 

 

6. You are in quarantine as required by the federal 

government.  


